
  The Villa Antiguan 

January 

 2015 

VILLA ANTIGUA HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION  

 

 

Villa Antigua HOA's Annual Meeting & 

Board Election will be on Tuesday,  

April 28, 2015 at 7:00 PM 

CALLING ALL HOMEOWNERS WITH AN INTEREST 

IN THEIR COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION! 

CALL FOR CANDIDATES 

There will be Two (2) open positions on the Board of 

Directors for the 2015 Annual Meeting. To be eligible to 

serve on the board, you must meet the following 

qualifications: 

 You must be a Member in Good Standing and All 

 Candidates will be required to submit a Candidates 

 Qualification Statement. 

 All Homeowners wishing to be on the Ballot shall 

 Notify the Manager in writing by February 12, 2015 
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